
Online Safety Event – A Date with Dan 

An opportunity for parents and carers to learn 

about keeping their children safe online. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When and where?           

 Wed, 7 December 2022, 18:00 – 19:00 GMT 

Location 

 Online via mobile eticket  

About this event 

We know that keeping our children safe online is a huge challenge; in a recent survey 
(the LSCP 2021 Keeping Safe Online Survey) it was shown that many parents were 
unaware of their children’s  online activities. The survey also showed when parents 
talked openly to their children about their activity online, those students were less 
likely to experience cyberbullying and more likely to access support. 
This is a great opportunity to support parents to gain the information and tools to 
help you feel confident to protect your children and young people from online harm.  

Dan Hawbrook is Lincolnshire County Councils Online Gur, he is amazing and will 
chat you through different apps, online trends, parental controls and answer any 
other burning questions you may have! Sign up is required. 

 
Reserve your  spot  at https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-date-with-dan-tickets-429589111597  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-date-with-dan-tickets-429589111597

